
Group Long Distance, Inc. 
%Telecom Compliance Services, Inc. 
6455 East Johns Crossing, Suite 285 

Duluth, GA 30097 

January 11,2001 

Ms. Blanca Bayo’, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket # 001207-TI 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

This letter is written on behalf of Group Long Distance, Inc., a client of TCS, h c .  Group 
Long Distance, Inc. does business in the state of Florida as an alternative exchange 
company, as well as an interexchange company. When the time came to file the 
Regulatory Assessment Fee Retum for both services, TCS, hc. mistakenly entered the 
same code for both accounts. This was due to the fact that the RAF provided by the 
Commission was not used. 

In January 2000, Group Long Distance, Inc. mailed two checks to the Commission, one 
in the amount of $234.84 and the second in the amount of $100.00. Due to the fact that 
each RAF had the same company code, the monies where applied to one account. It is 
Group Long Distance desire to have the payrnent be applied as follows: 

$234.84 be applied to the company code TI033 
$100.00 be applied to the company code TX143 

We have taken. steps to prevent this from happening in the future and will only use the 
forms and retums that are provided by the Commission. Finally, we request that no 
monetary penalty be assessed due to the extenuating circumstances. 

p ;? ---- If there are any questions, please feel free to call or write. 
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